FUNDING AVAILABLE
FOR GRAINS INDUSTRY
RESEARCH AND
DEVELOPMENT.

COGGO (The Council of Grain Grower Organisations) operates a fund that invests
in innovative research and development projects to lift the profitability of Western
Australian grain producers.

Projects can target any part of the WA grain supply chain which benefits WA grain
growers. Funding for projects is in the range of $20,000 - $50,000 per annum over
a project life of one or two years, commencing in 2019.

Information on how to apply is available from the Grain Industry Association of
Western Australia’s (GIWA) website — www.giwa.org.au/coggoresearchfund or
phone 08 6262 2128.

Initial application forms should be submitted by email to
coggoresearchfund@giwa.org.au no later than 5pm on Tuesday 3 July, 2018.

The COGGO Research Fund is financed through a voluntary levy collected from Westemn Australian grain
growers who are members of COGGO with the cooperation of grain acquisition and marketing companies.

www.coggo.net.au




